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Comments: For many years Camp Hale hosted a wonderful campground and open recreation area for locals. It

was a well kept secret. Eventually it was restricted for safety and now there is little access.   Ideally it would be

nice if it could become once again a local recreation area, where there is respect and an appreciation of  history

and nature, but we know with the front range populations increasing its presence to the mountain wilderness for

outdoor recreation, this is not possible. 

I have many wonderful memories of camping, hunting, skiing, fall photos,  hiking through golden aspen,

snowmobiling and fishing at Camp Hale not to mention that my father trained there in the 1950's, hence the

reason we moved to the area from Southern Colorado. The thought of having to share it  in the future with rude

outsiders, their numerous dogs and the enormous impact this populations makes on the natural environment

itself, I would say reclaim it and keep as a wildlife refuge. NO human impact whatsoever. I would enjoy driving

down 24 and be able stop and look up the valley towards Climax and take a pic of an Elk migration once again. I

have seen only one moose during my commute the last 20 years. I have no impact on the decision but wished to

share my thoughts.

 


